
 
March, 2016 Newsletter 
 
 
Hello Again, 
 

With any luck the final snow has fallen and the golf season is just around the corner.  Just a couple notes on 
course condition, spring clean-up, upcoming projects and more in this March newsletter. 
 

Casino Night- First a huge thank you to all who attended, sponsored, donated and helped Jill and I with 
another successful fundraiser.  While I’m of the opinion our crowd was smaller this year we still made nearly 
$2,000!  Congrats to all the winners, especially Shane Boeve who won the single membership for the 
upcoming season.   
 

Pond Update- As all of you know the pond dredging was completed late last fall.  The good news is that there 
was little disturbance to most of the area around the pond.  Any damage should be easily repaired.  However 
the massive pile of dirt that was removed and placed below the pond in #4 fairway will be ground under repair 
for several months as we wait for it to become workable.  Shouldn’t need to mention this but please keep carts 
out of that area this season.   
 

New Bridges- The Board and Men’s golf will be building new bridges on holes 1 and 2 this spring to replace 
the failing structures we have now.  #2 is in very poor shape and will probably be removed prior to many of 
your golf seasons.  Golfers will be forced to use the cart bridge until the new one is up.  The bridge on #1 will 
be moved to a new location to remove that obstacle from the middle of the fairway.  Sorry for the 
inconvenience.   
 

Work Party- The course is in pretty rough shape from the late fall storm that saw us lose another 8-10 trees.  I 
already burned about 20 loads of sticks last month and have yet to scratch the surface.  At this rate it would be 
June before I had everything picked up.  I will be having a work party later this month or early April to help 
collect and remove the piles of debris.  Stay tuned… 
 

Clubhouse Fund- Just to let you all know where we stand with the NCF, we finished the year with just over 
$5,000!  That number is exactly what I personally had in mind when I started this thing.  Thanks to everyone 
who participated in getting this off the ground.  Impressive effort in just over 6 months.  Lots of events for the 
cause coming this year as well! 
 

Founding Members- Speaking of the above fund, I would like to start a group of Founding Members for the 
new building.  It would be foolish of me to think we can get this done with silly Friday night couples events 
alone.  With that in mind I have spent some time coming up with this program to offers individuals or 
businesses the chance to donate and be recognized for their contributions to what will someday be an amazing 
addition to the club we all love.  As you all know this is something I’m very passionate about, and this teaser is 
all you’re going to get in a newsletter.  I would be happy to sit down personally with anyone interested in 
learning more about this program. 
 

As always please feel free to contact me with questions, comments, or concerns you may have with any of the 
above topics and/or all things TCC 
 

Bring on Spring! 
 

Chris Steffen 

Director of Golf 
csteff_5@hotmail.com 

319-541-9374  
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